Meat Purchased for the Food Service: ,

In the Spring of 1998, the All College Meeting approved the policy that College of
the Atlantic shall only purchase safe, Maine-raised meat, including beef. In this
instance, “safe” means that the farms the College purchases from will have
humane, free-range animal facilities and will refrain from the use of hormones,
antibiotics and animal protein feed. The College will more strongly pursue the
purchase of organically certified meat as it becomes available, as the number of
certified farms is currently limited. This proposal does not apply to fish or

seafood.



